## October 2, 2001

Dr. Ronald G. Pirrallo Medical College of Wisconsin Dept. of Emergency Medicine 8701 W. Watertown Plank Road Milwaukee, WI 53226

Dear Dr. Pirrallo:

On September 28, 2001, the Milwaukee County Board of Supervisors confirmed your reappointment to the Milwaukee County Safety Commission. Your term will expire on April 30, 2005.

At your earliest convenience, will you please make arrangements with County Clerk Mark Ryan to take your oath of office. Mr. Ryan's office is in Room 105 of the Courthouse, and his telephone number is 278-4068.

Sincerely,

F. Thomas Ament Milwaukee County Executive

FTA/dl

## October 2, 2001

Mr. Thomas P. Ciurlik M.A.T.C. 700 W. State Street Milwaukee, WI 53233

Dear Mr. Ciurlik:

On September 28, 2001, the Milwaukee County Board of Supervisors confirmed your reappointment to the Milwaukee County Safety Commission. Your term will expire on April 30, 2005.

At your earliest convenience, will you please make arrangements with County Clerk Mark Ryan to take your oath of office. Mr. Ryan's office is in Room 105 of the Courthouse, and his telephone number is 278-4068.

Sincerely,

F. Thomas Ament Milwaukee County Executive

FTA/dl